
The Financial Times says 
millennials should be saving 
£800 a month but just 'CBA'





An article titled 'Why millennials go on holiday instead of saving for a pension' appeared 
in the Financial Times last week.
It appears to have gone unnoticed until today - probably because of this tweet:
                                                                   

http://www.ft.com/cms/s/2/94e97eee-ce9a-11e5-831d-09f7778e7377.html?segid=0100320#axzz40L1KMPk0


The article says that Generation Rent are storing up trouble for themselves by not thinking about 
their long term financial futures - even though it concedes that to save £800 a month, you need to 

be on a salary of £60K.














